SAMPLE LETTER

The Honorable John Jones

Legislative Office Building

Hartford, CT 06106

Dear Senator Jones:

I am writing to let you know of my grave concern over potential funding cuts to people who receive services from DDS.  I am the mother of 3 children, one of which is developmentally disabled.  I am unable to care for her in our home due to Suzie’s medical and emotional needs.  She currently lives in a private group home with 2 other females.  She is very happy there and her quality of life has improved dramatically since she’s been there.  We go and visit a few times per week and she always looks happy and she is well care for.  

 I am profoundly concerned about the 20 years of chronic underfunding of private agencies and the devastating impact cuts would have.  I shudder to think of what would happen to Suzie if she couldn’t stay at her group home any longer.  I ask that you please keep her needs in mind as you prepare for this legislative session.  Thank you for your time and your commitment to the health of all Connecticut citizens. 

Sincerely,

Susan Voter

123 Morning Glory Lane

Small Town, CT  06000

(203) 555-5555

svoter@yahoo.com
